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Good afternoon, 

Thank you for the email trail below. We have the following comments: 

1. We are very pleased with the current progress with regard to the service being 

developed at UHW. 

 2. We are still gravely concerned with regard to equity of access to this vital 

intervention across Wales. 

 3. In particular we are concerned with access to those served by BC UHB. 

 4. Will the assembly be reliant an funding from Prostate Cymru on an enduring 

basis? 

Thank you in anticipation. 

Kind regards Kevin 

Professor K Davies MBE, RRC, TD 


